
Our July meeting, Favorite White Wine Competition, had 13 entries and was one of our 
most attended meetings. We also welcomed our newest members, Monica and David 
Holy and Tom Wombacher. Greg Stricker’s Traminette was the 1st place winner. He 
purchased the juice from St. James Winery and blended 16% Vignoles and 2% Viognier. 
Lisa Nordmann’s 100 % Aromella came in 2nd. She also purchased the juice from St. 
James Winery. Steve Brunkhorst’s Seyval, 80% Seyval and 20% Chardonel, slightly 
oaked, came in 3rd place. His juice was also purchased from St.	James	Winery. 
Congratulations to the top 3 winemakers and a big thank you to all the members that 
participated in this highly anticipated meeting. 
 





 


